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Anti-Discrimination-Addirmative Action Policy

Implemented February 5, 2007

It is the policy of the Norfolk Volunteer Fire Department to assure that no person will be discriminated
against or be denied the benefits of any volunteer activity.

The Norfolk Volunteer Fire Department is an Affirmative Action/Equal Oppertunity Employer and is
strongly committed to all policies which will afford equal oppertunity to all qualified persons without
regard to race, color, creed, age, sex, marital status, national origin, ancestry, sexual orientation, disability,
or political affiliation.

This Affirmative Action policy has my whole hearted support. In addition each duly elected officer is to
aid in the compliance of this policy

Submitted,

Daryl Byrne
Fire Chief



